
Dear A3 Memebrs, 

Reference Site Collaborative Network (RSCN) is part of the EU-funded DigitalHealthEurope project, a 
Coordination and Support Action providing support to the EU Communication on enabling the digital 
transformation of health and care, which has three priorities:   

► citizens’ secure access to and sharing of health data across borders - enabling citizens to access their 
health data across the EU; 

► better data to advance research, disease prevention and personalised health and care - allowing 
researchers and other professionals to pool resources (data, expertise, computing processing and 
storage capacities) across the EU; 

► digital tools for citizen empowerment and person-centred care - using digital tools to empower people 
to look after their health, stimulate prevention and enable feedback and interaction between users and 
healthcare providers. 

 
With this message, we would like to alert you to the opportunity of applying to receive funding for 
twinnings under DigitalHealthEurope.  
A call for twinnings will open on 11 June 2019. It will make available almost  € 1 million to 
interestedorganisations. The deadline for submission of tenders will be 7 August 2019. 
You can find suitable twinning partners by registering at the DHE Twinning Marketplace: 
https://digitalhealtheurope.eu/twinnings/twinning-marketplace.html  

 

In addition, a presentation webinar will be held on June 25th.  

Further information are available in the attached document and at following link:  

https://digitalhealtheurope.eu/twinnings/about-twinnings.html 

https://digitalhealtheurope.eu/twinnings.htm  

Best regards. 

Yours sincerely,  

Maddalena Illario 
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